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September 16, 1988 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr, Geary; 

We received your letter and are pleased you find our radio station 
interesting and entertaining. We are pleased you received us so 
well. All the receptions are correct and accurate. 

In December, 1987 our station was going through a format change and 
the letter you sent may have been misfiled. I am happy to confirm 
your reception of our station. 

We will continue to bring our national and listeners the very best in 
music and sports. 

Thank you for listening to WWGT 1440 and hope you will continue, 
when possible. 

Sincerely, 

Tom Talbott 
General Manager 
WGT G-98 FM 
AM 1440 

Porter Communications Systems Inc. 
P.O. Box 6713 Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 775-6321 


